filed electronically in docket office on 07/27/15



Henry Walker Direct: 615.252.2363 Fax: 615.252.6363 hwalker@babc.com

July 27, 2015

David Foster, Chief Utilities Division Tennessee Regulatory Authority 502 Deaderick Street, 4th Floor Nashville, TN 37243

Re:

Docket 15-00042

Supplemental Response to CAPD Data Request 2-18

Dear David:

Attached is a supplemental response to CAPD Data Request 2-18. It is confidential.

Sincerely,

BRADLEY ARANT BOULT CUMMINGS LLP

By:

Henry Walker

HW/mkc Enclosure